
 

 

ADAMS COUNTY 

ALL HAZARDS MITIGATION PLAN 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Adams County Emergency Management Department that there will 

be a public informational meeting at the Adams County Community Center – Room 145B in 

Adams, 569 N. Cedar St., Adams, WI on Tuesday, October 21, 2025 beginning at 5:30 p.m. to 

discuss the updating of the County’s All Hazards Mitigation Plan. 

 

The meeting will be an open house format and will provide information about natural hazards that 

can affect the County and the strategies being developed to mitigate against future losses and 

reduce public expenditure for response and recovery.  For information on the Adams County 

Hazard Mitigation Plan visit https://www.ncwrpc.org/adams-county-all-hazards-mitigation-plan-

update-2025/  If you are unable to attend the meeting you may provide comments at 

staff@ncwrpc.org. 

 

All interested parties are encouraged to attend.  Please contact the Adams County Emergency 

Management Director, Jane Lentz-Gervais at jane.gervais@co.adams.wi.us for more information. 

 

 


